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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No. 23 – 2018 

PORT OF GREAT YARMOUTH 

Survey works Great Yarmouth River Port 8th – 
10th October 2018 
 
 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Bam Nuttall will be undertaking survey work in Great 

Yarmouth River Port from Monday 8th October until Wednesday 10th October. The survey will 

encompass the whole River Port and will mostly take place around Low Water periods. The 

survey will focus on above-waterline shore structures utilising LiDAR. 

 

Survey works will be undertaken from a RHIB as shown below: 

 

Photo 1: Boat to be used for survey works 

 
VHF callsign for the survey vessel is ‘BAM RHIB’. 
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Mariners are reminded to maintain a listening watch on VHF Channel 12 at all times whilst 

within the Port of Great Yarmouth and to advise ‘Yarmouth Radio’ of their intention to conduct 

any manoeuvre within the Port prior to doing so. For further information please contact Great 

Yarmouth LPS on VHF Channel 12 (callsign ‘Yarmouth Radio’) or 01493 335511. 

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Harbour Master 

18th July 2018 

 


